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We would like to thank everyone for
all that was done for us when we tragically
lost David. We could not have gotten through
planning the services and the week with-
out the help and support of each of you.
Thank you to every trooper in the state of
Montana. David was proud to put on his
uniform each day and call all of you his
"family," which you all know was very
important to him. Many were a big influ-

ence on him and great teachers whom he
looked up to with great respect. Also, a
huge thank you to the Association for send-
ing us to Washington, D.C. for national
Police Week. We found it to be a great place
to meet others who are going through the
same events. It is the beginning of the heal-
ing process, although nobody ever truly
heals from an event like this. We pray for
everyone’s safety out there on the road.

Please know that our doors are always
open, and we welcome all of you to stop
in anytime. Again, thank you all so very
much for everything.

Dennis, Nancy, Rebecca and 
Hannah DeLaittre, 

as well as Brianna Harbolt
❑

Letter to the Editor

Montana Trooper

Thanks Montana State Troopers for a job well done!
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